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File #: 21-00145 City Council 2/11/2021

DISCUSSION ITEM

SPONSOR: City Council Member Sherri Myers

SUBJECT:

DISCUSSION - STREET LIGHTING - TYPES, COST CALCULATIONS, POSSIBLE ADDITIONAL
FUNDING

SUMMARY:

While the City and Public works are working on Street Lighting within each district based on
suggestions by Council Members, the allocation of $15,000/District, and understanding that there has
been a delay in the delivery of a certain desired light, additional questions have arisen:

1. Will the type of light (Kilowatt) being sought be sufficient to light arterial roads?
2. An explanation of the cost of the lighting calculated against the $15,000 /District
3. A discussion of possible additional funding for street lighting.

This item hopes to provide discussion on these topics as well as other lighting topics that may come
up.

PRIOR ACTION:

Many

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No
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